
 
Town of Shelby  
Public Hearing 
 
 
The Town of Shelby Planning Board and ZBA will be holding a joint Public Hearing on 
Tuesday, August 4, 2020 at 6:45 pm at the Shelby Town Hall, 4062 Salt Works Road, on 
the Application by Tarpon Towers II, LLC and Bell Atlantic Mobile Systems LLC d/b/a 
Verizon Wireless for a special use permit, site plan review and an area variance and 
approval pursuant to Section 785 and 510 E of the Town Zoning Regulations and 
pursuant to procedures of Article IX and X of the Town Zoning Regulations, in the matter 
of a proposed 165’ wireless telecommunication tower to be located at 5093 Creek Rd. 
Medina NY 14103 on Town Parcel Tax Map No.102.-1-56, which is within an 
Agricultural/Residential  District. The Proposed Action has been classified as a Type 1 
Action under SEQRA. 
All those having an interest in the Application will be given an opportunity to be heard 
at the Public Hearing and may also submit comments in writing by mailing them to the 
Town of Shelby in care of Bradley Pask, Planning Board Secretary, not later than 12:00 
noon on Monday, August 3, 2020 or Patty Bushover, ZBA Secretary. The Application and 
supporting information may be examined prior to the Public Hearing at the Town Hall 
during normal business hours. 
 

By order of the Planning Board 

Kirk Myhill, Planning Board Chairman 

Craig Lacy, ZBA Chairman 
 

 


